
 

 

Report of Head of Scrutiny and Member Development 

Report to Scrutiny Board (Regeneration) 

Date: 17th January 2012 

Subject: Consultant’s Report on the Future of Kirkgate Market 

Are specific electoral Wards affected?    Yes   No 

If relevant, name(s) of Ward(s): 
  

Are there implications for equality and diversity and cohesion and 
integration? 

  Yes   No 

Is the decision eligible for Call-In?   Yes   No 

Does the report contain confidential or exempt information?   Yes   No 

If relevant, Access to Information Procedure Rule number: 

Appendix number: 

Introduction  

1. The Scrutiny Board (Regeneration) on 29th November 2011 requested that a draft 
copy of the Consultant’s report on the Future of Kirkgate Market be submitted to this 
Board on 17th January 2012 and that the Chief Officer Public Private Partnership 
Unit who is leading on this project be invited to this meeting. 

 

2. The Director of City Development and the Chief Officer Public and Private 
Partnership Unit have advised that the Consultant’s draft report is currently under 
review and is not available for scrutiny at this stage. 

 

3. The Scrutiny Board is advised that it is the Council's intention to take a report on the 
future of the market to Executive Board in the near future, and once the paper has 
been cleared, all relevant documents / papers will be available some 5 working 
days in advance of that meeting.  

 

4. The Chair has requested that the Chief Officer Public and Private Partnership Unit 
attend today’s meeting to report on the process that is being applied to the 
consultant’s report on the future of Kirkgate Market. 

 

Recommendation 
 

5. Members are asked to hear from the Chief Officer Public and Private Partnership 
Unit and determine what action the Board wishes to take on this matter. 

 

Background documents  

None 

 Report author:  Richard Mills 

Tel:  24 74557 


